
 
 

 

March 18, 2021 
 
Shawn Breen 
MuckRock News 
DEPT MR 108057 
411A Highland Ave. 
Somerville, MA 02144-2516 
 
108057-43781725@requests.muckrock.com  
 
 RE: Right to Know Law Request  
  DOH-RTKL-COV-006-2021 
 
Dear Mr. Breen: 
 

This letter acknowledges receipt by the Pennsylvania Department of Health (Department) 
of your written requests for records under the Pennsylvania Right-to-Know Law (RTKL), 65 P.S. 
§§ 67.101-67.3104. I received your request on February 11, 2021.  By letter, dated February 19, 
2021, the Department acknowledged receipt of your request and secured an extension of time in 
which to respond.  Although the Department remains closed to the public, the Department is 
responding to requests when able to access records remotely. You requested:  
 

All emails sent or received by Dr. Rachel Levine, between February 1, 2020 
and February 28, 2020, which contain the word "Wuhan". 
This request is seeking: 
 

• a specific type of file (email, sent or received) 
• limited to a specific person (Dr. Rachel Levine) 
• between specific dates (February 1, 2020 and February 28, 2020, a 

4-week period) 
• and is limited to only those emails which contain the word "Wuhan" 

 
 
The Department conducted a search for records, and I have been advised that no records 

exist within the Department responsive to your RTKL request.  
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Please be advised that this correspondence will serve to close this record with our office 

as permitted by law.    

        
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Lisa M. Keefer 
Agency Open Records Officer 
Pennsylvania Department of Health 
625 Forster Street 
825 Health and Welfare Building 
Harrisburg, PA 17120-0701 
 

Date of Mailing: 03/18/2021 
 
 


